
Centennial Elementary 
We learn. We care. We make a difference. We are a Community! 

 
PSSC: Minutes 

October 21, 2014 
 

 
Attending:  Lisa MacPherson, Shannon Singer, Missy Bewick, Marilyn Robichaud, Crystal 
Bateman (chair), Tina Estabrooks 
 
Welcome 
 
Acceptance of Agenda  

 Moved by Crystal 

 Seconded by Val 
  
Acceptance of Minutes from September – no minutes this month. 
 
Principals Report  
 
Tina reviewed the principal report (attached) with the exception of the Bee Me Kidz 
section. Missy spoke about the Saturday program. Missy discussed the possibility of 
expanding into grade 3 and perhaps the preschool group. Missy said that 10-15 parents 
stay for the parenting session. They allow the parents to direct the parent session. Once 
they attend 3 weeks (not necessarily consecutive) they get $20 Food Purchasing Club. 
Missy shared that there are many fathers who attend 
 
Shannon and Missy discussed using Facebook for promotion purchases.  
 
Crystal will attempt to attend the session on Saturday.  
 
Tina shared how the school in helping to embed the concepts of Bee Me Kidz and the 
PATHS curriculum in the school setting. This will continue until the end of the school 
year.  
 
Tina emailed Caitlin and the staff to ensure all parents received the permission forms. 
 
Budget: approval of spending plan 
 
Crystal suggested we brainstorm any ideas-will discuss this next month. In the event a 
contract renewal is received Tina will email the group for a decision.  
 
Lisa suggested we make a hard copy for any family who may require. 



It was suggested to add a line on home link for new contact information.  Tina will ask 
staff to include a permanent message on the home link 
 
Committee update 

 Literacy-nothing to report 

 Math-Tina reviewed the minutes of the last Math meeting. 

 Solutions-Tina reviewed the noon recess 

 Leadership-nothing to report 
 
Initiatives  

 Career Day 
 

Yes we want to do it. Tina shared that Shirley is willing to help with it again this 
year.  
 
Shannon suggested we connect with the community college and see if students 
could partner with us. Lisa and Tina will look after that piece.  
 
Tina suggested that we brainstorm more ideas and present them at the next 
meeting. 
 

 Other –think about this and continue to talk about other ideas. 
 
Next meeting:  November 18th  
 
Crystal moved to adjourn 
Seconded by: Shannon 


